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Monday 15th April 2024 
 

Year 5 - Local Mosque 
Dear Parent/Carers,  
 
As part of our Learning Journey next half term ‘Islam – morals and beliefs’, we will be taking the 
children to EIC Al-Masjid, Edmonton. 
 
Children will spend the day learning about the Mosque, will have a talk from the Imam about the 
faith and what people do to worship, what the different celebrations are and what they mean as 
well as having the opportunity to explore the different elements of the building. Children will be able 
to ask any questions to broaden their knowledge about the religion and faith. 
 
Please note: Under no circumstances will the children be expected to pray or worship. 
 
Details are as follows: 
 
Date:   Wednesday 15th May 2024 
Place:   Raynham Road, Edmonton, N18 2SJ  
Travel:  Bus 
Please sign into Arbor to give permission.  
 
The children will need a packed lunch, water bottle and comfortable walking shoes (preferably 
trainers). The children need to wear school uniform and a jacket with a hood advised in the event of 
rainy weather. 
 
Please scan the QR code for your child’s class and select whether you will be providing a packed 
lunch or would like the school to provide one. 
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If you can support this visit, please speak to your class teacher.   
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
 
The Year 5 Team 


